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Refreshments
2013
November...Don Smucker
December - Christmas Party

CONCHO VALLEY AVIATOR
Drop In On Us

We Meet on the third Tuesday of the month at Joe’s Italian 
Restaurant at 1601 S Bryant Blvd in San Angelo. Some meet at 
about 6:00 pm for pre-meeting dining and hangar talk.

Or drop in to visit the meeting at 7:00 pm and see what 
we’re about. We start with a short business meeting which is 
followed by an aviation-related presentation

We top it all off with dessert type refreshments.
We’d be happy to see all aviation enthusiasts whether you 

are a pilot or not.

Probably a Ford Trimotor to the right. Gerry 
wasn’t sure and the editor confirmed that it’s 
not a Junkers.  The following link is interesting:
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/
List_of_trimotor_aircraft

NEXT MEETING 
Don’t forget our next meeting on Tuesday, 
November 19th at Joes Italian 
Restaurant.

REMEMBER; NO REGULAR 
MEETING IN DECEMBER.  We will 
likely be having a short meeting at the 
Christmas Party.  Details to be 
announced.......

EAA CHAPTER 493 MINUTES OF THE OCTOBER, 2013 MEETING

The meeting was called to order at 1900 hours at Joe’s Italian Restaurant by the
chapter president.
The September meeting minutes were approved as printed in the newsletter.
The treasurer’s report was unchanged from the previous one and was approved.
A discussion of student membership followed with information presented that student
chapter members must be members of the national EAA organization. The chapter will
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not charge a membership fee to student members.
The usual practice of purchase of EAA calendars was discussed and it was decided that
the chapter would order 26 copies for an expected total cost of $244.70. Calendars
could be acquired from the chapter by individuals for about ten dollars each.
The nominating committee report indicated that no commitments of candidates were
confirmed at this time and that the committee was working on it. An update is expected
at the November meeting.
The Young Eagles coordinator announced that an event has been scheduled for
November 2. Volunteers are needed. Contact Don Treadwell if you can participate by
giving rides or with management of the event on the ramp. There may also be a tour of
the ATC tower for the attendees.
Bob Heiser reported that the recent email reflector problems should be fixed by the use
of a new reflector that he has set up. The address is EAA493@fly-web.us.
The meeting was adjourned and the program that followed was presented by Tony
Marcum.
(Minutes taken by Bob Reece and Gerry Hatch and transcribed by Larry Wedel.)

SUGGESTIONS!
# #        PLEASE Send me some stuff to fill out our newsletter! 

Email your contributions to me at tinkerlarry@icloud.com .
Thanks, Your Editor

Very nice Beech Staggerwing to the right.

And to your left, a Mitchell B-25

Thanks to Gerry for these photos that he 
took at Airventure this year.
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